
Planning application comment was submitted on the 06 November 2024 14:58 PM

The following is a comment on application P222728/N by Robert Cleary

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: I am deeply concerned regarding the impact on the wildlife, water courses, noise and odour impact.
Further access and egress to and from the proposed site and service roads in the area are a major concern
having had near misses before with speeding drivers and poor visibility accessing the main road. If granted this
will have a serious impact on the quality of lives for the human and non human residents of the area.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Robert

Last name: Cleary

Email:  

Postcode: HR14BW

Address: The Farm House Hill End, Weston Beggard, HR1 4BW  

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Improved access and visibility to the main road, minimal effects
on the wildlife and visibility of the structure and minimisation of traffic to residents.

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=222728

Form reference: FS-Case-660380397




